
【NOTICE】 
 

Partial Reopening of the Spectator Stand of  

Sir Philip Haddon Cave Sports Field 
Since the underground water mains construction work in Sir Philip Haddon 

Cave Sports Field is nearing completion, part of the spectator stand will be 

reopened on 23 Mar 2021 (Tuesday), while the uncovered spectator stand, 

long jump area and archery area will remain closed until further notice. 

Please refer to the map below for details: 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
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